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Canadian experts have participated in two United
Nations'studies being submitted to this year's General
Assembly : one on confidence-building measures ; the other
on the relationship between disarmament and international
development. In the case of the latter, Canada is funding
the preparation of a popular version of the report to be
published prior to UNSSOD II .

The plans of community groups, non-governmental
organizations and individuals for activities coast-to-coast
during Disarmament Week are commendable . They will greatly
assist in increasing public awareness of the importance of
seeking limitations and reductions in the levels,of
armaments .
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